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 Folks, once and a while, I need to issue a correction to the original newsletter.  

 Due to a personal issue, Christa Grisanti has withdrawn her candidacy for 

Secretary/Treasurer. She indicated that she would not be able to devote full attention to the 

duties and responsibilities of the position and did not want to disrespect either the Members 

or the Society if she could not devote the time the position required. These issues come up 

in our lives from time to time and we need to understand as well as support the person who 

has to make those types of decisions with our respect and good thoughts.  

 I respect her for that decision and support her participating in any way she can in 

helping our Chapter move forward; Christa is someone to watch for future success in the 

Niagara Frontier Chapter and ASSP. 

  

 Having said that, we are looking for people who want to step up and take the 

challenge of elected office for the Niagara Frontier Chapter. Elections will be in April. We 

are looking for the following positions: 

 President Elect 

 Secretary/Treasurer  

The requirements of each position are in the Bylaws that Karen has posted to the 

Website. In reality, the actual work requirement for each position is somewhat less than 

what is listed in the Bylaws. Keep in mind that if we have all 3 positions filled and we have 

our appointed positions properly functioning up to capacity; the workload for each position 

is quite manageable.  

Please, Members, think of running. There are a lot of advantages to being in a 

Chapter Leadership position, you have a lot of ex-Leaders who will be willing to help you 

be successful (all you need to do is ask) and you will earn respect from your peers. Let any 

one of us know by email if interested; or you can schedule a quick chat with any one of us 

to find out what’s involved. We can sure use the engagement! Let us know: 

president.nfassp@gmail.com 
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